
Great [Wood] News 
Autumn Term 11 

Diary Dates  

18th December  - School Closes For Christmas 

5th January  - School Re-opens  

19th January  - Year 4 Bikeability 

20th January   - Year 5 Bikeability 

School Contact Details  

Telephone: 01538 702355 option 4   Text: 441538542001 

Email: office@greatwood.staffs.sch.uk   Website: www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

We would like to thank all our Great Wood families, for their kind donations on 

our Christmas jumper day for Save the Children.  We raised a fantastic £103.75  

for the charity which will be very much appreciated. Thank you again for your 

amazing generosity, it helps those children, who really need it. 

If your child receives a positive test result for COVID-19 on or before 24th December, 

having developed symptoms within 48 hours of last being in school, the NHS Track and 

Trace application will ask for your child’s most recent contacts. In this event, please 

email COVIDSAFE@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk as soon as possible, so that we may assist in 

contacting those potentially affected.  

I am pleased to let you know that Field of Dreams (our amazing florist in the village), has 

kindly agreed to stock my woodwork gifts. They are new on sale and I would be extremely 

grateful if you would spread the word. You might even like to take to take a look yourself, 

they are great for Christmas gifts.  Thank you so much, for your consideration. 

Mahia’s Mum (Year 1) 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Your Great Wood family would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a much better 

and happier New Year.  We have had a very different year, but our children have adapted 

and accepted, while our parents/carers have been extremely supportive and fantastic at 

adhering to all our new rules.  We all hope for a more ‘normal’ 2021.  We hope that you have a 

restful, peaceful and safe Christmas holiday and look forward to seeing you for an exciting 

Spring Term, starting on 5th January.  Enjoy! 

Reminder school re-opens on Tuesday 5th January 2021 
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Superstar Readers 

We would like to say a huge Congratulations to our final Superstar Readers of 2020! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Awards 

We would like to congratulate our final merit winners of 2020.  Merit awards are given for amazing achievements, excellent 

behaviour, fantastic improvement, outstanding knowledge, or kindness and empathy. 
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